Contact Form Submission Page 1 of 1

Claire Bold

From: Stacey Walsham on behalf of Licensing
Sent: 20 November 2012 10:48
To: 'Mohdrazzag@yahoo.co.uk'

Subject: RE: Contact Form submission from article Licence - hackney carriage drivers' on
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Good Morning,

Please accept this email as acknowledgement your application has been received and has
been passed onto the relevant officer.

Many thanks,

Stacey Walsham

Assistant Licensing Officer

Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial: 01295 753740
stacey.walsham@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

From: Mohdrazzaq@yahoo.co.uk [mailto:Mohdrazzag@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent: 19 November 2012 17:46

To: Licensing

Subject: Contact Form submission from article Licence - hackney carriage drivers' on
www.cherwell.gov.uk

Contact Form Submission

Article Licence - hackney carriage drivers' (2225)

Name: A. Razzaq

Address 1: 17 windrush

Address 2:

Town: Banbury

Postcode: Ox16 1pj

Egclje:'gss: Mohdrazzaq@yahoo.co.uk
sir I agree with the fair rise but u should have agree
with the single fair at Xmas period we r losing the work
to phv wich u don't take any notice i thing u r being un

Comments: fair to hackney drivers the phv should not have office

next to the hackney rank also could tell me a certain
councillor does not know the different between
hackney & private hire i think he should not b a
councillor thankyou

29/11/2012



